
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
When we return after the half term break, the children in year 3,4,5, and 6 will 
attend swimming lessons at the new pool at the Sands Centre, Carlisle.  
 
They will attend every day for a two- week period between Monday 5th June 2023 
and Friday 16th June 2023.  
 
We will be travelling there by coach, leaving school at 12:55 p.m. and returning for 
about 3:10 p.m.   
 
The children will be accompanied by two members of school staff.  Qualified 
swimming instructors will teach the children at the pool. 
  
The children will need to bring the following: swimming costume/trunks, towel, and 
goggles (if needed).   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Walker 
 
Mr M Walker 
Headteacher 
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19th May 2023 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 
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